
Congratulations to  

Dr. Sandy Chafouleas  

for being elected the 

incoming President for 

the very prestigious 

Society for the Study of 

School Psychology 

(SSSP)!  

We are proud to have 

such amazingly 

accomplished faculty 

here at UCONN. 
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 As discussed by the 
faculty, students 
should follow the 
course sequence 
determined by the 
handbook of their 
beginning year. If you 
have any questions, 
please see talk to your 
advisor. 

 Please set up a time to 
return all test kits you 
have borrowed to the 
assessment cabinets in 
the coming weeks. You 
should contact me by 
email to return things or 
be sure to sign them 
back in. 

 Please see the next 
page of the newsletter 
for more information 
about changes to the 
Doctoral Dissertation 
submission process. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 5/24 – 4 PM to 6 
PM at  
Willimantic 
Brewing  
Company CASP 
will be hosting an 
Eastern Region 
networking event 
for $5. Light 
snacks will be 
provided. See the 
flyer attached for 
more information. 

 5/27—Fairfield  
University will 
be hosting the 
CASP Spring 
Conference.  
Register here. 

 6/1 at 6 PM— 
Save the date! 
UCONN will be 
hosting the CASP 
Annual Awards  
dinner.  

https://caspweb.wildapricot.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=NG4PD7z1V31TFz9dMOxlLNol2973eQUPPklQHeAMxmmzZJmc%2fjeNo0mzTtbuOTKvHnoz8BmvRMgS%2fDaFzkJ%2fU0qf0Mwas6J1RLiaYyB8UDg%3d


Employment Opportunities 

“Tension is who you think you should be 

Relaxation is who you are” 

Chinese Proverb 

Bolton Center School is replacing a retiring social worker 

with a full-time school psychologist. Post-internship  

students considering this position should contact Philip 

Medeiros, another school psychologist and UCONN alum 

in Bolton Center School at philmedeiros@gmail.com.  

 

Effective May 9, 2016—a printed copy of 

the final Doctoral Dissertation no longer 

needs to be submitted to the library. It is still 

mandatory to submit the dissertation in  

Digital Commons. Only one approval page 

is needed, printed on 8.5x11” paper with 

original signatures. There is a revised  

submission checklist available on the  

Graduate School website under “Doctoral 

Degree Program.” 

 


